
Certification 

This Illinois Beach State Park Public Health Assessment was prepared by the Illinois 
Department of Public Health under a cooperative agreement with the federal Agency for 
Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR). It is in accordance with approved 
methodology and procedures existing at the time the public health assessment was 
begun. Since then, new technology is available for collecting, analyzing and interpreting 
the health impact of asbestos fibers in ambient air. ATSDR recognizes that as 
technologies evolve, scientists improve their capability to detect ambient air levels of 
asbestos. ATSDR is currently collaborating on a new exposure investigation that will use 
the best available methodology to analyze samples. The results of this investigation will 
allow ATSDR to determine whether it is necessary to update the health assessment 
findings. 
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The Division of Health Assessment and Consultation (DHAC), ATSDR, has reviewed 
this health consultation and concurs with its findings. 
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